
1

From: Linda Wirth <linda.wirth68@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, November 16, 2015 4:23 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Syrian refugees

Dear Governor Haley, 

 
PLEASE refuse to allow Syrian refugees enter South Carolina.  With several military 

bases in our state, we don't need to be targets for ISIS, and to be sure there will be 

members of ISIS in those groups! 

  

Robert and Linda Wirth 
81 Arrowhead Lane 

Round O, SC  29474 

 

Registered Republicans   


